
ATTENTION HORSE PROVIDERS!   

HORSE PROVIDERS PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION 
 

The University of Findlay has strict vaccine and health requirements for any horse. 
The horses that you are bringing to the show must follow these requirements.   

 

They must have the proper health papers on file pre-sent to the YEDA office to be 
allowed in the barn.   
 

Entries will not be accepted without your horse description list and the following 
health records on the horses listed on your horse description list.  The health 
information must be sent either hard copy or email with your entries.  NO 
EXCEPTIONS, as we do not want anyone to haul a horse to Findlay and be turned 
away.   
 

The horses must have proof of: 
1. A Flu/Rhino vaccine in the last 30 days 

2. A Strangles vaccine in the last year if it is in the horse yearly shot routine 
and if it is their first ever strangles vaccine it must be followed by a booster. 
3. A tetanus vaccine in the last year 

4. A negative coggins in the last year 

5. A deworming within 60 days 

If you do your own shots a copy of the receipt for purchasing the above will be 
sufficient.    
 
 

Please have it turned in before bringing horses to this event.  
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Emailing copies/photos of these documents 5-30 days before the show 

is acceptable! 
 

 
  


